

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

Links Road - Nyali P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

Date: 18.05.2022

To All Members Mombasa Parents Club P.O Box 81050 MOMBASA.

Dear Members,

RE: THE NYALI SCHOOL PRINCIPAL-MR JOHN KOMBO

The above subject refers.

Further to previous correspondence, we hereby advise that the contract of employment between the Club and the School Principal Mr. John Kombo will stand terminated on 31st May 2022.

This follows the Principal's decision to terminate his services with the Club in order to pursue personal interests.

The Board of Management has appointed Mr. Omar Babu to take up the position of School Principal in an acting capacity, until further notice.

Owing to the scale of operations of the school and in order to ensure that there is orderly transition in the management of the school, the Board of Management will retain Mr. Kombo to be available on call for a period of 3 months.

Mr. Kombo joined the employment of the Club on 1st December 2006 as the Principal and his service to the Club and our children has been outstanding. The Board of Management and the entire membership of the club express our best wishes to Mr. Kombo as he transits to serve the society in other capacities.

We shall soon inform you of the date and venue that will be set for the farewell party in honor of Mr. Kombo

With regards.

Yours faithfully,

PAUL MUNYAO CLUB SECRETARY